
TOWN OF PARSONSFIELD 
SOLID WASTE AND RECYCLING COLLECTION AND CARTAGE 

BID PROPOSAL PACKAGE 
 

INVITATION TO ALL BIDDERS 
 
 The Board of Selectmen in accordance with Article 21 of the Annual Town 
Meeting held September 12, 2015 is authorized to enter into a three-year contract for 
the collecting and hauling of solid waste and recyclables for the Town of Parsonsfield. 
Bid packages may be obtained at the Fed Morrill Municipal Building 634 North Road. 
 
 All interested parties are invited to submit a sealed bid to the Selectmen’s Office 
by 4:00 PM on the 5th of July 2016.  All bids must be placed in a sealed envelope and 
clearly marked with the words “Solid Waste and Recyclables”.  The Board of Selectmen 
will open submitted bids on July 5, 2016 at the regular Selectmen’s meeting beginning 
at 4pm.  The Board of Selectmen reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 


